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One of the responsibilities of the Office of Inspector General (OIG) is to summarize its work 
every 6 months in a report to Congress. The Semiannual Report to Congress for the period 
ending September 30, 2020, has been issued by the OIG and can be viewed at 
https://www.doioig.gov/reports/october-2020-semiannual-report-congress. 

The report presents the work conducted by the OIG for the second half of the fiscal year, as well 
as statistical information about the breadth and results of that work. If, after reading this report, 
you have comments to share with the OIG, please do so at OIG_communication@doioig.gov. 
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